NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


[bookmark: _Hlk158111755]The Board of Commissioners received a Petition from Hamer Township Trustees to vacate one (1) alley in Danville approximately 661 feet long located east of Danville Rd., starting south of Luann Henry (PN 20-19-100-023.00) from PN 20-19-100-025.00 to PN 20-19-100-033.00 in Hamer Township, Highland County, Ohio.

The Board of Commissioners do hereby give notice of a public viewing to be held on Wednesday, May 8th at 10:00 a.m. at the site and a public hearing on Wednesday, May 8th at 11:00 a.m. in the Highland County Commissioners’ Office, County Administration Building, 119 Governor Foraker Place, Suite 211, Hillsboro, Ohio.

This notice is posted on the Highland County website under “Public Hearings” at http://www.co.highland.oh.us 

By Order of the Board of County Commissioners
Highland County, Ohio
Ashleigh Willey, Clerk

